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I am writing with huge concern about the internationally important archaeological landscape surrounding
Stonehenge, which could yet again be threatened by the proposed road scheme. Just as my own home town of
Ironbridge is constantly threatened with losing its World Heritage status because our important industrial sites
are not being curated carefully enough, so could Stonehenge be. How shameful.

National Highways has not taken the 2021 World Heritage Committee decision into account. Nor have they
recognised that the alternative routes suggested would be far less damaging. The costs of the scheme have not
been updated either - clearly a monumental error.

Concern over climate change has also increased since the original Examination closed following the latest
Governmental Climate Change report and the new Stonehenge road scheme would see emissions increased, not
decreased.

The 2021 Environment Act has more ambitious targets concerning nature recovery which would also be
adversely impacted by this scheme.

Please re-examine the Development Consent Order. Generations to come will look back in horror at this
potential desecration

Yours

Angela Silkstone

Sent from my iPhone





